
From: Levin, Shannon
To: supplementalcomm@surfcity-hb.org
Subject: FW: Need for proactive transparency- 2025-17
Date: Monday, March 3, 2025 7:50:50 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Ted Ross <tedross_0077@msn.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2025 5:54 PM
To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Need for proactive transparency- 2025-17

HBCC:

Strongly recommend disclosing City Manager salary as part of hiring agreement (2025-17) as was disclosed new
HB City Attorney hiring agreement.

Sent from my iPhone.........Ted Ross, Huntington Beach resident
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